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A Note from
your principal

October 20,2023

Dates to  Remember

JohnFullerschool.org

T

Oct 23-27: Spirit Week (see flyer)
Oct 24: Flu Clinic (rescheduled) 
Oct 27: PTO Trick or Treat at JFS
Oct 31: Halloween Parade 2:15
Nov 1: Picture Retake
Nov 9: Early Release 12:30
Nov 9th: Student led conferences 12:30-6:30

Hello JFS Families,
ESSC Ski program sign will be open on Monday. I will be sending information out next

week. Please watch out for those emails. We have a lot of fun events coming  up,
please take a look in the newsletter  We hope you all have a great weekend!

Kindly, 
Danielle Nutting
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A day in the life of us!

* New *

Falcon Newsletter

Thank You Officer James for
spending some at recess at

John Fuller



Office News

www.Johnfullerschool.org

For all attendance related
communications,
please use our NEW email: 
JFSattendance@sau9.org

To access your students lunch transactions
please visit 
EZSchoolPay.com to register  
District Name is SAU 9

LOST AND FOUND
DO you recognize these items?  Have
your student stop by the lost and
found or feel free to stop by the front
entry way and pick up items. 
Door is unlocked Mon-Fri from 8-4. 
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~Healthy Choices Week~
Week of October 23 – October 27, 2023

● Students are encouraged to wear their favorite sports shirt and/or hat (this can include
local teams) to show their pride in a healthy lifestyle.

o StudentswillhavetheirfirstFalconFamilymeetingtoday. Allstudentsareplacedin
small advisor teams and participate in activities throughout the year.

● WearREDtocelebrateRedRibbonWeek…let’stryfor100%schoolparticipation!
○ JFSfalconspledgetomakehealthychoices.

From head to toe, I am drug free!
○ Studentscanplantowearmix-matchingclothes,socksand/orwackyhair.

● Friends can help friends make great choices!
● Joinagroupanddressaliketoshowunityinhealthyliving.

○ OryoucanjoinMrs.MemoliandMr.Olsonanddressinplaidandsunglassesifyou
would like to dress like us!

● Yourhealthychoicesarethekeytoyourdreams!
o Studentsshouldplantowearpajamasorcomfyclothingtoday.

Red Ribbon Week will be celebrated at JFS from Oct. 23 – Oct. 27, 2023. Red Ribbon Week has
been celebrated nationwide since 1986 in honor of a Drug Enforcement Agent who lost his life in
the fight against drugs. To honor this heroic agent, and to demonstrate their commitment to drug
and alcohol prevention, family members and friends began wearing red ribbons. Since that time,
the National Family Partnership has adopted this week to raise awareness about keeping
children drug-free and leading a healthy lifestyle.

*During the week, students will participate in school-wide Red Ribbon Week activities to include:
trivia, Falcon Families, dress-up days, and review healthy living in various JFS Specials. In
addition, healthy and safe technology guidelines will be presented at all grade levels with Mrs.
Memoli and Mrs. Nutting (grades 4-6 will also have our SRO Brandon James help present tech
safety).

Help JFS Celebrate RED RIBBON SPIRIT WEEK:

Tuesday 10/24 “Red Day”

Friday 10/27 “Pajama” Day

Wednesday 10/25 “Wacky Wednesday” Day
●

Thursday 10/26 “Look Alike” Day

Monday 10/23“Team Up Against Drugs” Day

*Sponsored by the JFS Student Council*



LIBRARY October
newsletter 

MAKERSPACE
Did you know the library doubles as a Makerspace area for

many of our learners? Makerspace involves thinking creatively
to solve problems and learn from one another. This month

we’ve focused on building challenges and working together.



Tim Neugebauer
Program Director
Project SUCCEED
603-901-2029
t_neugebauer@sau9.org

Dear John Fuller Families,

October has brought us some great opportunities to learn about a variety of new things. Mount 
Washington Observatory’s Junior Weather Observers has been teaching students about how to
use weather measurement tools and basic meteorology. Mr. Cooney wrapped up another great
rotation of Mountain Bike Club, and our students will have the opportunity to get some basic,
safe, Okuno-Ryu Karate instruction starting this upcoming Tuesday, with Christina Solomon.
Our Chess Club with Dr. Judith Preston has also given our students the chance to learn Chess
 !on a deeper level and our participating students are loving it
A quick reminder for folks; Project SUCCEED is not a drop in, drop out as you like program. 
The above mentioned enrichment activities, as well as the others, require a lot of logistical
planning and forward thinking. In short, we are trying to create meaningful learning opportunities
for your child, through the lens of play and it makes it difficult to account for students who are
dismissed early, or decide they do not want to participate on a given day. Please let me know if
you need a different schedule arrangement, I am happy to reconfigure if you feel like you need
 .a change. Here are a couple of great snaps from our first few months, have a great weekend



JFS PTO UPDATE 
Brittany Hodge | johnfullerpto@yahoo.com 

Hello Fellow Falcon Families ~ 

The PTO has been hard at work getting ready for the Trick or Treat Event and 
other upcoming events. I want to extend a very large THANK YOU to all the 
volunteers who have signed up over the last few weeks to assist with the event, 
and all the families who have donated candy. We truly cannot do the things 
we do without your support! 

A few more thank you’s go out to the family who donated $500.00 to the PTO 
at Open House, and to Meredith Village Savings Bank & Merrimack County 
Savings Bank who honored the JFS PTO as a recipient to their Jeans Day 
fundraiser where they raised and donated $175.00 to us. These will be put 
towards purchasing any candy we may still need for the Trick or Treat event 
and towards are next big event ~ The Scholastic Book Fair. 

The Meadow Farms fundraiser has gone very well so far, thank you to all of 
those who have participated. At the time I am writing this letter, 10/19/2023 we 
are up to $1,105 in sales. This will end on 10/23/2023 so there is time for one last 
weekend push to family and friends for their support. Great job so far everyone! 
Next event will be the Scholastic Book Fair. The students will have time between 
11/06 and 11/08 to preview the event and work on their wish lists. The shopping 
day for the fair will be 11/09 before or after your scheduled student led 
conference time with your student’s teacher. The PTO will be using our to funds 
to purchase one book for each student up to an $8.00 value so that every 
student may participate in the fair. Anything additionally sold will be converted 
in to Scholastic Dollars at the end of the fair and be used to purchase books for 
the classrooms and library. We are able to do this because of all of you and 
the support and kindness that you show to the PTO. So, another big THANK YOU 
to you all! 



Oct 27
 FROM 5-6PM

SUGGESTED

DONATION
 AT

THE DOOR

$2 PER CH
ILD

OR $5 PER
 FAMILY

BRING YOUR STUDENTS & FAMILIES 

Trick or treating
AT JOHN FULLER ELEMENTARY 

THE PTO IS SEEKING CANDY DONATIONS, 
AS WELL AS VOLUNTEERS, TO DECORATE

DOORS, PASS OUT CANDY, AND HELP CLEAN
UP. LAST YEAR WE GAVE OUT 7,000 PIECES 

OF CANDY (THAT’S OVER 142LBS!) DONATIONS
WILL BE COLLECTED PRIOR TO THE 27TH. 

THIS WILL BE A SAFE, INDOOR EVENT. 

FRIDAY

DONATION
S NOT REQ

UIRED

 TO PART
ICIPATE

SCAN THE QR CODE TO DONATE OR VOLUNTEER

SCAN TO DONATE
 OR VOLUNTEER





NEW EPIC

GRAPHIC NOVEL

 from Dav Pilkey!

New epic graphic

novel from Dav

Pilkey, the creator

of DOG MAN!

DOG MAN, CAT KID COMIC CLUB ©️ Dav Pilkey. ©️2023 Scholastic Inc. All rights reserved. F23 2938556

PRE-ORDER YOUR BOOK

HARDCOVER 12.99$
ON SALE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28

ALL PURCHASES BENEFIT YOUR SCHOOL
You can also pre-order at scholastic.com/fair







Purpose: A supportive and fun group environment teaches children emotional
awareness and strategies for coping with challenging emotions, as well as enhancing 
social skills through connection utilizing play therapy. 

Who: This group is for 2nd- 4th graders. Limited Space available. 

When/ Where: Five-week program beginning November 4th- December 9th,10 am – 
11 am at Children Unlimited Inc. 
On 12/9 it will be 1.5 hours, as caregivers are invited to attend the closing group. 

Group Leaders: Kelley Marcello, M.Ed., LCMHC & 
Sarah Davis, CMHC. 

Insurance: Medicaid, Anthem, Harvard Pilgrim, Aetna. 
Self-Pay option $175 for the five-week program. 

For More Information: To apply and participate in the screening process email 
Kelley at kmarcello@childrenunlimitedinc.org 

Saturday Morning Social Hour 
Children Unlimited Inc. 



Odyssey of the Mind is a creative problem-solving competition that empowers kids and teens 
to take the lead in creating unique and collaborative solutions to the challenges they are facing. 

This school year, in partnership with the Conway Public Library, 
John Fuller Elementary School will be putting together it’s own Odyssey of the Mind team!

Jeff Beavers, Assistant Director of the Conway Public Library, 
will be visiting 4th and 5th grade students during their library Makerspace classes on October 20th 

to talk more about Odyssey and let students get hands-on with their own creative problem solving skills. 

Keep an eye out for an OM interest form coming home with your student!

MIIND

ODYSSEY
OF THE

SEEKING

PARENT COACHES
for JFES Odyssey teams!

I N T E R E S T E D  I N  C O A C H I N G  A  T E A M ?
Parent volunteers are needed to (co)coach an Odyssey team at JFES this school year.

As a coach, you will help guide up to 7 students in developing creative and critical thinking skills, and learn to
solve difficult problems in a team environment while allowing all ideas and solutions to be the students' own.

Odyssey is an entirely kid led process, meaning the role of the coach is simply to help guide
their team to a solution to their problem. No experience necessary, training is provided!

Contact Jeff for more information jbeavers@conwaypubliclibrary.org (603)447-5552










